
   

August 11, 2014  

To: Toronto East York Community Council  

Re: Traffic Calming in Riverdale  

Dear Members,  

The Riverdale Traffic Working Group has been working diligently to develop a traffic management plan to 
present to their neighbours to address the issues of traffic volume and speed in their study area. The 
group has requested the study of certain measures, along with some traffic by-law modifications as an 
interim step.  

I request the Committee: 

1) Immediately reduce the speed limit to 30km/h on Victor Avenue, Withrow Avenue, Logan Avenue, 
and Langley Avenue within the area bounded by Broadview Avenue to the west, Carlaw Avenue 
to the east, Gerrard St. East to the South and Bain Avenue to the north  

2) Extend the left-turn prohibition on Carlaw Avenue at Langley Avenue to the hours of 3pm – 7pm  

3) Request the General Manager for Transportation Services report on the feasibility of installing an 
advance green turn signal at Carlaw Avenue and Gerrard Street East to permit southbound right 
turns during the morning rush hour and northbound right turns at all other times  

4) Request the General Manager for Transportation Services prepare a traffic report evaluating the 
installation of traffic calming speed humps on Simpson Avenue from Howland Avenue to 
Broadview Avenue  

5) Request the General Manager for Transportation Services report on the feasibility of 
implementing island parking on Riverdale Avenue between Broadview Avenue and Carlaw 
Avenue  

6) Request the General Manager for Transportation Services report on the feasibility of 
implementing double-sided parking on Simpson Avenue between Logan Avenue and Carlaw 
Avenue 

Sincerely,    

Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth  


